

TopHotels Moscow. Russia

March 19, 2025

Thank You Letter to a Business Partner

Dear TopHotels Team,

On behalf of Gewan Hotels, we would like to express our sincere gratitude for your unwavering support and valued partnership. Your dedication and commitment have played a crucial role in showcasing our hotels and ensuring our guests and travel partners receive the best information and services.

We are especially appreciative of your exceptional professionalism and outstanding organization of the Online Marathon Top Hotels 2025. This event has been instrumental in promoting all our Gewan Hotels and resorts and the broader appeal of our destinations. Your efforts have significantly contributed to the growth and awareness of the hospitality and tourism industry.

We deeply cherish our collaboration and look forward to reaching new heights together in the coming seasons. May our partnership continue to grow and bring mutual success.

Thank you once again for your support and dedication!

Best Regards,

Ksenia Pavlova

Cluster Senior Sales Manager











